
 

 

I hope this letter finds you well.

 

In response to the outbreak of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) the Monroe Township

Public Library is currently closed. During this time, we encourage our community to

use the many digital services available on our website. You and your child can access

these resources 24 hours a day, 7 days a week from the comfort of your own home

with a valid Monroe Township Library Card. No library card? You can get a temporary

card from our website under "Circulation." The Library provides remote access to a

variety of media types including:

ebooks and digital audiobooks 

magazines & music 

movies and TV shows

NJSLA Test Prep

databases & encyclopedias

Mango Languages 

A complete list can be found on our website at

 http://www.monroetwplibrary.org.

 

 

DEAR PARENTS & GUARDIANS,  

F R E E  D I G I T A L
R E S O U R C E S  F O R  
S T U D E N T S

Sincerely,

Lynnette Fucci
Youth Services Coordinator
lfucci@monroetwplibrary.org

http://www.monroetwplibrary.org


